 REGULAR MEETING

September 28, 2020
(Social distancing and attendance limitations in place)

A regular meeting of the Sherrill City Commission was held at 7:00 p.m. on September 28, 2020. Present were Mayor W. Vineall, Commissioners T. Dixon, P. Hubbard, J. Shay, City Manager B. Lovett, and City Clerk M. Holmes. 

MINUTES


Motion was made by J. Shay and seconded by T. Dixon that the minutes of the previous meeting be approved as written.

AYES:  Dixon, Hubbard, Shay, Vineall
BILLS


Motion was made by P. Hubbard and seconded by J. Shay that the following bills be approved for payment and W. Vineall be authorized to sign the warrant.

	        Fund
	Warrant No.
	Date
	                 Dollars

	City Claims on
	17
	9/28/2020
	$33,079.56

	Sewer Claims on
	17
	9/28/2020
	$80,724.36

	P&L Claims on
	17
	9/28/2020
	$139,960.33

	Trust & Agency Claims on
	17
	9/28/2020
	$1,180.00


AYES:  Dixon, Hubbard, Shay, Vineall
SALE OF SURPLUS PROPERTY

B. Lovett reported that the new generator is in at the WWTP and the old one is now surplus and not needed. Additionally, the DPW does not need the 1996 International Dump Truck that was used for salting. They are adding a dump box salt spreader to the 2003 Truck. Thus, Lovett would like to sell the surplus equipment. A motion was made by T. Dixon and seconded by P. Hubbard to declare the equipment as surplus and to authorize its sale on Auctions International.
AYES:  Dixon, Hubbard, Shay, Vineall


Motion was made by J. Shay seconded by T. Dixon to adjourn.
AYES:  Dixon, Hubbard, Shay, Vineall











Michael Holmes



City Clerk
